
About Opening Ceremony for academic year 

(Announcement of Cancellation)  

Dear Incoming Students and Family Members, 

Tokyo Medical and Dental University has decided to cancel the

　Opening Ceremony for both graduate students and undergraduate 

students. 

TMDU has established the Prevention of COVID-19 Virus Infection 

Committee to oversee all university actions regarding the viral outbreak. 

Given that the COVID-19 virus has recently been categorized as a 

pandemic by WHO and TMDU, the committee has decided to prioritize the 

safety and health of all those involved in the Opening Ceremony and to do 

its utmost to combat the spread of COVID-19.  

We are very aware that the opening ceremony represents for students 

the beginning of a new stage in life, much anticipated by both students and 

their families. So it is with much regret that we have had to make this 

decision in order to secure the safety and health of all involved. We 

appreciate your understanding of the situation. 

Details about various procedures before classes begin will be 

forthcoming on the TMDU website so please confirm updated information 

there. 

April 6th, 2020 (Mon.) 10:00 Cancel 

Opening Ceremony for undergraduate students 

April 7th, 2020 (Tue.) 13:00 Cancel 

Opening Ceremony for graduate students 

General Coordination and Secretarial Section, 

General Affairs Division, 

Tokyo Medical and Dental University 

March, 17, 2020 


